
Thank you for your interest in participating in our Trunk or Treat event! Trunk or Treating is an event

where community members and businesses decorate the trunks of their car and fill it with individually

wrapped candy for the children. Some participants also create games for the children to play at the

respective cars/trucks.

If you plan to register your vehicle in our Trunk or Treat, please read these guidelines!

1. Participating vehicles will need to be parked in the designated area no later no later than

4:15p.m. registered vehicles can arrive as early as 3:00 p.m. For safety reasons, trunks arriving

after 4:30 p.m. will not be allowed to participate. The parking lot team will direct you to your

spot.

2. All participating trunks must be decorated and staffed by 4:30. To ensure the safety of all,

participating vehicles must remain parked until the event ends and the participants have vacated

the area (approximately by 6:30).

3. All participants must provide candy for distribution, which must be individually wrapped and

sealed. Or consider giving out a non-candy treat (bubbles, other small prizes).

4. No open flames, fireworks, or flammable materials.

5. Cars must be turned off for the duration of the event.

6. No electricity will be available on site.

7. We highly recommend bringing some lawn chairs to sit in and while you’re handing out candy.

8. Please limit the Trunk or Treaters to one visit per vehicle. Plan for around 350 children at the

event.

9. Parents are responsible for their own children.

10. At 5:45 we award trunk prizes. So if you’re angling for fame and fortune (minus the fortune),

get ready to decorate. The winner is decided by the Trunk or Treaters casting ballots.

Any questions, please email us at: peabodyrecreation@gmail.com or call 978-536-7130
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